Welcome to Preschool!
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We will be having an Open House for our Pre-K students and
families. You will meet your teacher and staff, see the
classroom and make new friends.

Date: Wednesday, August 30, 2023
Time: 5:30 pm
Place: Mary Volz and Bingham schools

You will receive your parent portal access by email on August 14th,
2023 by 3:00 PM. Once you have your access information, you can
log onto Realtime, and view your child’s homeroom teacher.

Each session will last no more than 30 minutes.

Please enter through the main entrance of the school.

Following the Meet and Greet, you are welcome to join the district
wide Kick off event at the Mary Volz school at 6 pm.



